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ADDENDUM NO. 1 
July 30, 2025 

RE: SODIUM HYPOCHLORITE FOR WASTEWATER FACILITIES 1 (ITB-UT-25-4-0-2025/BS) Proposal 
due date: August 14, 2025 @ 2:30PM 

FROM: City of Sanibel 
800 Dunlop Road 
Sanibel, FL 33957 

TO: Prospective Bidders and Others Concerned 

This addendum is hereby incorporated into the bid documents of the project referenced above. The 
following items are clarifications, corrections, additions, deletions, and/or revisions to and shall take 
precedence over the original document. 

A.  Questions and Answers 

Question No. 1: Could you please provide the previous bid tabulations for this chemical? Or at least 
the current price and supplier? 

Response No. 1: The previous bid tabulation has been attached for your reference as part of this 
addendum. As of the date of this addendum, the current price is $1.200 per gallon, 
and the current supplier is Allied Universal Corporation. 

Question No. 2: I came across the invitation to bid online and wanted to see if the City of Sanibel 
provided a method for vendors to submit their sealed bids electronically. 

Response No. 2: The City of Sanibel does not have a method for bidders to submit their sealed bids 
electronically. The complete original proposal must be submitted in a sealed 
package and received in accordance with the instruction detailed in the cover letter. 

Question No. 3 How many actual total gallons were delivered in 2024? 
Response No. 3 Approximately 101,000 gallons were delivered in 2024. 

Question No. 4 What is the usual and customary number of gallons delivered? 
Response No. 4 In FY2024, between 4,900 and 5,200 gallons were provided per delivery. 

Question No. 5 Would 4,000-gallon tankers be acceptable for every delivery? 
Response No. 5 Deliveries via 4,000-gallon tanker are acceptable providing all other specifications 

are satisfied.  
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